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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 28, 1975 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: Embassy 

Brent Scowcroft told me last Friday that the Canadians 
have informally asked for U.S. reaction to the idea that 
they build their new embassy on Pennsylvania Avenue 
between the White House and Capitol Hill. 

The general idea is that a small open square, or park, 
incorporated into the embassy plan would be Canada's 
contribution to the U.S. Bicentennial. 

Brent asked the Domestic Council to help him get reaction 
to this. 

There could be concern among traditionalists about the 
interposition of foreign government representation 
between the White House and Capitol Hill. 

Could I have your view? 

Many thanks. 
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